The Mayor and Council met on Thursday, November 30, 2017, 6:15 p.m. for a Special Called Meeting at 4 Homer Street.

Those present were: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Junior Hardy, and Scott

Harper, City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. Councilmember Charlie

Howington was not present.

Citizens: Lynn Villyard, Steve Hart.

A second Public Hearing was held earlier on the proposed 2018 Budget.

Mayor Presley asked for a motion to approve the 2018 Proposed Budget as presented.

Motion was made by Councilmember Scott Harper, seconded by Councilmember Junior Hardy. Motion carried. 2018 Budget was adopted. Copy attached.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. by a motion made by Councilmember Scott Harper, seconded by Councilmember Junior Hardy. Motion carried.

Barbara Thomas	January 8, 2018
Certified by:	Date: